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this discussion, it would probably be wisest for you to have 
the thing now sent to the Executive Board by a unanimous 
consent motion ir- order that the vote might have a chance of 
being unanimous on whatever is done for Senator George, but 
if you succeed in forcing a vote, you are going to get some 
no votes because people are voting against the procedure 
being adopted rather than the issue of giving something to 
Senator George. So my recommendation would be that if we 
don’t adopt Senator Marsh’s motion to lay it over, Senator 
Goodrich should make a unanimous consent motion to refer it 
to the Executive Board so that when we do finally take a vote 
we are voting only on how we should deal with and dispose of 
Senator George.

PRESIDENT: The Chair recognizes Senator Nichol.

SENATOR NICHOL: Mr. Chairman, members of the Legislature, I
didn’t even know that Senator Chambers recognized that there 
were tennis balls in heaven, but, Senator Marsh, do you have 
time for a question?

PRESIDENT: Senator Marsh, will you respond?

SENATOR NICHOL: The first question is, do you recall that
we bestowed doctorate degrees on the four members of the 
Legislature at the close of last session?

SENATOR MARSH: Yes, I felt at the time we made a mistake
then, sir, because we were not an educational institution.

SENATOR NICHOL: Did you vote?

SENATOR MARSH: No, sir.

SENATOR NICHOL: Did you vote for or against that resolution?

SENATOR MARSH: I cannot answer you but I am sure I did not
vote for. I may not have voted.

SENATOR NICHOL: Okay, my only point... thank you, Senator
Marsh....my only point is this isn’t a doctors degree to 
practice medicine. If it were, I would quickly resign and 
hope to pick up a new profession but I think this is an 
honorary thing for Senator George. I think he conscientiously 
worked while he was here and I would hope we would get on 
with it quickly.

PRESIDENT: The Chair recognizes Senator Remmers.

SENATOR REMMERS: Mr. Speaker and members of the Legislature,
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